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Kent Electrical Solutions Ltd is
thrilled by the government’s recent
announcement of a major boost to
the UK construction industry. With a
£600 million investment to train up
to 60,000 new skilled construction
workers and an additional £100
million allocated to launch 10 new
Technical Excellence Colleges, this
marks a bold and exciting step
forward for the sector.
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The commitment to grow and 
upskill the construction workforce is 
not only vital for building more 
homes but will also have a powerful 
knock-on effect across the 
commercial sector. As specialists in 
new build development and 
commercial electrical services, we 
welcome the increased demand for infrastructure, office fit-outs, and
associated electrical installations that will follow.

Moreover, the £165 million set aside to enhance construction course
delivery in existing colleges ensures a stronger pipeline of talent. For us,
this means access to a broader, better-trained workforce—crucial in
maintaining the highest professional standards our clients expect.

We look forward to collaborating on the next generation of
developments, supporting growth across London and the South East, and
continuing to deliver reliable, expert service at every stage of the building
process.



Project Success: Pioneer Point, Ilford 

A fantastic job completed for DMA
Group, delivering a major electrical
upgrade on time and with great
feedback! 

On this project, we were tasked with
replacing the distribution system
across 30 floors—a complex upgrade
requiring careful planning and
execution.
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 9 Ryefield panels installed

 New busbar trunking fitted

 Scheduled shutdowns managed
seamlessly

With everything on track, we’re proud
to deliver another high-quality project
with precision and professionalism.

Employee of the Month: 
Celebrating Henri’s Hard Work! 

At Kent Electrical Solutions, we take pride in
recognising the dedication and expertise of our team.
This month, we’re celebrating Henri, our latest
Employee of the Month and the well-deserved winner
of a £50 Amazon voucher! 

Henri has been instrumental in pushing the job
forward, maintaining a high standard of work, and
demonstrating outstanding teamwork. His
commitment to excellence has made a real difference
on-site, ensuring efficiency and quality at every stage.

On top of that, Mark Claxton recently passed his SSSTS
(Site Supervisor Safety Training Scheme) qualification
in just three months—a fantastic achievement that
reflects his drive for professional growth. 

Subscribe for more updates from Kent Electrical Solutions as we continue to drive
innovation and excellence.


